Wednesday, August 19th, 10:00AM

Selectmen John Jones, Chairman and Rachel Reinstein met with Lloyd Henderson to
review the Tim Emperor case.

No decisions came from this meeting.

Thursday, August 20th, 10:00AM

Selectmen John Jones, Chairman, Rachel Reinstein and Edwin Rowehl met with Mr.
Seavey and Barbara from Bellows Nichols to review the Town's Insurance
Policies. Information as to coverage of EMTs is to be checked as well as
coverage for Sewer and Water Dept. equipment.
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Mr. Millard Smith and Mr. Luhé% met with the selectmen and Hank Cutter, Fire
Chief, to discuss renovations on the Antrim Gym.
Hank Cutter pointed out c¢onstruction plans have to meet with the Fire Marshals
and the Antrim Fire Chiefs approval.

It was agreed to allow construction to continue while Conval officials contact
the State Fire Marshal for approval. Should approval be denied, all
renovations will be removed and the building returned to it's original state.

No occupancy will be allowed without the Fire Chief's written approval.
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